Methodological Workshop of Young East Asia Scholars, 2010

The third annual methodological workshop of young scholars took place at the Truman Institute on April 25, 2010. The workshop aimed to facilitate interaction among Israeli scholars working on East Asia, and to provide an academic forum for a discussion on methodological aspects of research. While in the previous two years the project focused solely on Japan, this year's workshop expanded the scope of scholarly research to include also China and Korea. 

In the course of the workshop, twelve young researchers from four Israeli universities presented their works; the presentations were followed by discussion. In the concluding panel several senior scholars provided valuable insights on methodology of research on East Asia. 
The workshop proved to be a highly insightful and productive forum for young scholars to develop methodological and analytical research tools. We hope to continue this inspiring tradition in the coming years.
We would like to extend our gratitude to the Faculty of Humanities at the Hebrew University of Jerusalem, The Harry S. Truman Institute for the Advancement of Peace and the Freiberg Center for East Asian Studies for their support and assistance in making this project possible.
